
High Commission of India
Port Louis

No. POR/872/01/10        Dated 10.06.2014

Notice Inviting Tender

The High Commission of India invites sealed tenders from experienced companies
for clearing and removal of overgrowth (long grass, weeds, bushes, etc.) from its
vacant plot measuring 11,700 sq.m. located at 65 C, Ebene Cyber City.   

The tender should clearly quote the amount and time required for completion of
work and be placed in a sealed cover and marked as “Tender for Clearing of vacant
plot” and addressed to Mrs. Devi Gopinath, Head of Chancery, High Commission
of India, John F. Kennedy Street, 6th floor, LIC Building, Port Louis, Mauritius.
The last date to deposit the tender document at the High Commission is 15.00 h on
23.06.2014 (Monday).

The tenders  will  be opened by a  Tender  Committee  at  15.30 h on 23.06.2014
(Monday) in the presence of  those company representatives,  who choose to be
present.

The High Commission of India does not bind itself to accept the lowest tender and
reserves the right to reject any tender without assigning any reasons.   

      

 Devi Gopinath    
  Head of Chancery


